
Comment from Anonymous Anonymous 

Camera systems should not be mandated to replace traditional rear and side view mirrors. These 
systems are more costly and less reliable. They will drive up the cost of new cars and the 
maintenance as they age, creating undue burden on lower income families. 
 
Camera systems make great value-add options, and to the extent that they provide genuine value, 
the natural law of demand will prompt manufactures to bring them to market. We don't need 
legislation to mandate their presence in every automobile  

 


